Firchow, Kevin

From: . N
Sent: "~ Monday, April 28, 2014 7:36 AM

To: Firchow, Kevin

Subject: FW: Chik-Fil-A

From: Dave Christian I
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:31 AM
To: Planning

Subject: Chik-Fil-A

There are many people north of Madison who will be making the trip to Madison for Chik-Fil-A. I'm sure there will be
other businesses such as gas stations and hotels which will also benefit. | think it sets a bad precedent to deny a business
a permit because they believe in traditional marriage. As far as cruelty to animals, does the Global Conservation Group
expect you to deny permits to future restaurants or close down every other restaurant in town that serves meat.

Dave Christian

Specials Drafter / Service & Installation Trainer
Kolbe & Kolbe Millwork Co., Inc.
715-842-5666 ext. 0530
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Firchow, Kevin

From: _
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 7:35 AM
To: ' Firchow, Kevin

Subject: FW:

From: Hunter Shaffer

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 9:40 PM
To: Planning

Subject:

To whom it may concern,

I am emailing you today on behalf of the Global Conservation Group to kindly ask you to reconsider granting
Chick-Fil-A a permit to build in Madison.

Thank you for your time:

My hope is that we can maintain an open dialogue on this sensitive matter and find a solution that works in the
favor of everyone.

Sincerely,

Hunter Shaffer
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